
DR*. ALFRED T. BAZIN

MEDICAL ARTS BUILDING

MONTREAL

Hovember 15th, 1930.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur: -

As a supporter of McGill activities I naturally 
subscribed to "The MoGiIliad."

As a whole I think the Editorial staff is to be 
congratulated upon the excellence and interest of the 
contributions.

But I could read only with disgust "Bigot" which 
is openly lewd, and "The Parliament of Fowles" in which 
the obscenity is thinly cloaked with clever handling 
of words.

Surely a brilliancy in literary style is not 
dependent upon an. oblique moral sense.

As a graduate of McGill I trust that efficient 
control will be exercised over future issues.

Yours sincerely

atb/t


